
   

   INTER-DISTRICT 2023. 

 

ALL INTER-DISTRICT BOWLERS ARE INVITED 

TO PARTICIPATE IN A “GET-TO-GETHER’’ TO 

BE HELD AT WINDSOR BOWL ON SATURDAY, 

JANUARY 14TH, 2023 COMMENCING AT 12 

NOON. 

PAPERWORK FOR THE 2023 SEASON  WILL BE 

ISSUED – COMPLIMENTARY BBQ LUNCH  AND 

2 GAMES OF BOWLING WILL BE AVAILABLE 

TO ALL ID BOWLERS.     FAMILIES ARE INVITED 

TO JOIN IN AND  PARTICIPATE. 

PLEASE INDICATE YOUR INTENTION TO 

ATTEND  FOR CATERING PURPOSES. 

TEAM NAME  __________________ 

NO. ATTENDING _______________ 

Or e-mail on the following       barbara@bchird.com.au 


